Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate

Here's what is going on this month.



Central Kansas Gun Club

December 2015 Newsletter

Quote of the Month

"I'm all in favor of keeping dangerous weapons out of the hands of fools. Let's start with typewriters."

- Frank Lloyd Wright

MERRY CHRISTMAS HAPPY HOLIDAY FROM ALL OF US!!!!

January Board Meeting:

will be held at the club-house at 6:30 P.M. on Monday, January 11. Any interested party is invited to attend. The Board has decided that henceforth attendance will be taken at the monthly and quarterly meetings and at the end of the year these names will be

UPCOMING EVENTS

January 11, 6:30p

Board Meeting Club House entered for a drawing for a gift card. We will be drawing names for the people who attended the most meeting last year . If you think you are in the running make sure you attend.

Membership Committee:

We have finalized the new process for membership. It can be view on our new website http://www.centralkansasgunclub.com please check out the new site.

Notice:

Regulars at the range will have noticed the nice new gate between the north and south ranges on the range access road. Many thanks to Scott Barnhart for the gate and the labor. During matches this gate will be closed and locked. If you find it necessary to move between the ranges the combination is the same as the gates. Lock the gate behind you!

Further Notice:

When locking the range gates, please put the lock through the *lock*, not the chain. We thank you.

WEBSITE:

Again please check the new website out this I personally think it looks amazing.

http://www.centralkansasgunclub.com

